
St Berteline’s Church of England Primary School 

           What is Child Protection? 

 All of the adults around you think that your health, safety and welfare are very important. 

 In our school, we all respect each other and adults help to protect your rights. 

 We do our best to help you make good educational progress. 

 We teach you how to recognise risks in different situations, and how to protect yourselves 
and stay safe. 

How do we try to protect you? 

 We try to provide a safe environment in which you can learn. 

 We want to help to ensure that you remain safe, at home as well 
as at school.  This is especially important on the Internet when 

using social media and gaming. 

 We think it is important for you to know where to get help if you are worried or unhappy about 
something. 

 You can talk to any adult in school if you need to, but Mrs Moss is the Designated  
Safeguarding Lead at our school and Mr O’Neill is the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead. 

 
Contact ChildLine anytime—calls are free and confidential 
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